
G.N. 2425 Marine Department

With reference to the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Notice  
No. 7950 of 29  December 2023 and 5  January 2024 inviting tenders for the Supply of One (1) 
Aluminium Alloy General Purpose Launch for the Water Supplies Department (Marine Department 
Shipbuilding Tender No. 6/2023), it is hereby notified that the Tender Addendum No. 1 has been 
issued and is obtainable from Marine Department’s website at (https://www.mardep.gov.hk/en/
tender/government-new-vessels/newves_one/index.html). Enquiries on the tender details should be 
directed to the Senior Surveyor of Ships of the Government New Construction Section by fax: 
(852) 2746 0518 or email: (gnc@mardep.gov.hk).

	 This tender is covered by the Agreement on Government Procurement of the World Trade 
Organization and will not involve electronic auction. This notice also serves as a summary notice 
required under the Agreement on Government Procurement of the World Trade Organisation.

26 April 2024	 S. F. WONG Director of Marine
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